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Be a law firm sponsor of The Florida Bar Environmental and Land Use Law Section Annual Meeting/Update
Sawgrass Marriott, Ponte Vedra Beach - 
August 9-11, 2012
It is that time of the year when the approximately 2,000 membership of the Environmental and Land Use Law Section of The Florida Bar completes plans for its Annual Meeting and flagship conference, the Annual Update. The Update will include numerous presentations on current, innovative topics.

It is a tradition at the Update to have an exhibition hall where sponsors can set up displays, demonstrate their products and services, and tell our members about new opportunities in the field.  All conference breaks and receptions are scheduled there, giving you the maximum opportunity to reach new clients and customers.  Sponsorship includes attendance for two to the Update.  Sponsor names will also be placed on water bottles that will be distributed to all conference attendees. All sponsorships will also be recognized in subsequent write-ups of the conference and on the section’s webpage (including a link to your firm webpage).

This is an excellent opportunity for your firm to gain the attention of the environmental and land use lawyers and other professionals participating in the Update.  Join us to promote your firm, learn about new developments in the field, and enjoy a little rest and relaxation at Sawgrass Marriott, Ponte Vedra Beach as a bonus.

Please fill out the enclosed form and return it, along with a check or credit card information, no later than June 29, 2012.  In light of the limited number of spaces available, selections will be awarded on a first come basis and space will not be awarded for forms without payment.  Please contact Jackie Werndli at (850)561-5623 or e-mail jwerndli@flabar.org, if you have any questions.

Thank you for your continued support and participation.  See you there!



